Caseville Water Board
May 30, 2025

Meeting called to order at 8:30 a.m. by Clyde Campbell.
Present: City of Caseville — Clyde Campbell, John Tait

Caseville Township — Michelle Stirrett, Ben Willenberg (absent).
Village of Pigeon — Steve Corrion, Marc Hill

Also present: Troy Hartz, Jamie Learman and Kristen Maust.

Motion by Stirrett second by Hill to approve the March 21, 2025 minutes. All ayes, motion carried.

Reports: Hartz reported that he has met with the engineers to look into a solution on fixing the
discoloration and hardness in the water. He explained that they are working on a possible temporary fix
for the discoloration. They will continue manitoring the situation and will be hack mid-summer to
conduct more sampling . Hartz said that the new generator arrived and will be installed next week.

Financial Statements: Financials were reviewed.

Motion made by Hill second by Tait to approve the financial statements. All ayes, motion carried.

Business: None
Correspondence: None
Public Comments: None

Board Comments: None

Motion by Stirrett second by Tait to adjourn meeting at 8:39 a.m. All ayes, motion carried.

NEXT MEETING: July 25, 2025 @8:30 A.M.

Kristen Maust
Recording Secretary



